
Excerpt from minutes (unapproved) of the August 15, 2013 Planning Commission 

meeting.   

 

MAJOR THOROUGHFARE PLAN 

The commission reviewed and discussed the proposed major thoroughfare plan.  Mayor 

Graham made a motion to accept the plan as presented and recommend to City Council 

for its acknowledgement.  Motion was seconded by Councilman Marlow and motion 

carried on voice vote.  The item will be placed on the Council’s agenda for review and 

acceptance.   

 


